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Attachment B

Ms. Patrieta McIntire

7996 Bradburn Boulevard -

Westminster, CO 80030

RE: Senate Bill 15-030 January 10, 2015
To Whom It May Concern:

T am writing this letter in support of Senate Bill 15-030. Young women in bondage to sexual
exploitation are encouraged by men and women who only see profit in their bodies. These young
women are vulnerable because they may have no ability to escape (no access to resources or
money) are controlled; Forced to do drags and drink alcohol by gorilla pimps and traffickers.
They keep them addicted in order to hold them hostage and keep them isolated.

Speaking from experience, my daughter, Ms. Billie McIntire hated every minute that she spent in
the commercial sex industry and surviving human trafficking, but she was trapped. In order to
perform, she became an alcoholic and suffered from anorexia and bulimia. What a price women
pay when their bodies are sold! What about the leaches who take their pay or do not pay them at
all? The violence they endure is beyond words.

Do not penalize women but assist them out of this ugly, sex trafficking world.
“I think I would be dead if it weren’t for your help, mom”
Thank you for your time:

Sincerely,

T Dtsizarlfidndzt >

Ms. Patricia McIntire




